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January 2, 2025 

 
 
To whom it may concern: 

State Board of Licensed Social Workers 
3218 Pringle Road SE, Suite 240 

Salem, OR 97302-6310 
(503) 378-5735 

Fax: (888) 252-1046 
oregon.blsw@blsw.oregon.gov 

www.oregon.gov/blsw 

The Oregon Board of Licensed Social Workers obtains primary source verification 
of education for all licensees from the institution issuing the degree. The OBLSW 
obtains primary source verification of required work experience from the state 
agency issuing a relevant prior license. 

The information obtained through primary source verification is true and complete 
to the best of our knowledge. Please contact me if you have questions. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Raymond Miller 
Executive Director 
Oregon BLSW 
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